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This bill is important so that all people are represented in our children's learning 

material. All students need to see themselves represented in school materials and 

library books not just the majority or what some might deem "normal". The only way 

to combat these irrational fears about people who are different from oneself is to 

learn. Please support the passage of this bill.  


